
Kingsley Committee Meeting 14th October 2015 at Kingsley Community Centre 

Attendees: Lynn Pegler (Chair) Lesley Silcock (Treasurer & acting secretary), Fran 
Hamer (Secretary) Colin Smith,  Jo Jo Gleave, Sue Elliott , Sandra Capper. Mary 
Lightfoot 

Apologies: Arnold Ashcroft, Malcolm Barker, Audrey Boyle, Marian, Ed Green, and 
Vony Gwillim 

 

Minutes of last meeting:  

Matters Arising: No queries were raised from the last minutes  

Minutes approved from last meeting.  

 

Treasurers Report: 

Current Account: £2310.30 

Reserve: £12,306 

Premium Bond £1000 

It was agreed to cash in the bond and transfer to the reserve.  Further discussion will 
be left to the AGM to decide whether to put more into bonds 

 

Productions 

OWALW 

Great coverage in Northwich Guardian and Norley News.  “Absolutely stunning 
performance!” 

Bite Size Shakespeare 

Vony sent an update.  Maybe more help needed with FOH.  Colin doing more 
advertising and teasers in the village.  Child protection has been sorted by Mary.  It 
was agreed to leave seats as per box office website.  Ticket sales average so far. 

Oliver 

Is cast.  60 people came to audition.  Strong Cast.  Rehearsals start beginning of 
November. 

Lord Arthur Savile's Crime (18 – 21 May 2016) 

No Directors have come forward yet to direct this suggested play or any other. We 
may not do a play in May if this doesn’t change. 

  



Some of my Best Friends are Women (19 22 October 2016) Director – Colin 
Smith) 

Cast of 5 ladies and 2 men.  Colin was struggling to get hold of publisher as had 
gone out of business so contacted the playwright directly. 

Bouncers 

Set for October 2017.  Maybe could do a bit earlier if clashes with panto but only 5 
men in it anyway. 

 

NODA/CTG 

Barry Dilsworth wanted to be proposed as Noda Rep so a vote was cast and carried 
and Lynn and Fran completed the requested paperwork. 

£190 hasn’t been cashed by CTG so Fran to check that the adjudications are still 
booked. 

Colin will take over responsibility of CTG and Noda to help Fran 

 

Workshops / Play readings and selection 

Possibly they will begin next March / May 

 

Players' Social Matters 

The Christmas Party was discussed and a date set for Friday 11 December.  The 
Tigers Head and Pesto are to be contacted to check availability. 

 

Any other Business 

It was agreed that we can make Ashton Heyes flyers available during Shakespeare 
performance nights. 

Colin is writing another panto and would like to put it on with music from Arnold 
2017. “Cinderella” 

We need more directors.  Maybe Ed would do more.  Maybe we could do a full 
length Shakespeare? 

 

Date for next meeting set for Wednesday 11th November  

 

 

 


